
DLPSA Board Meeting 
Thursday, July 20, 2017 

Met at Dan Bodary's house 
For Special Meeting with Dave Bieganowski, Attorney 

8:30 AM 
 

Roll Call:  All members present 
 
Special Meeting to discuss the letter the Board received from Norm Droste, Attorney for Paul 
Wisniewski dated Thursday, July 13, 2017. 
 
A copy of Droste's letter of July 13, 2017 was sent to Dave Bieganowski. His verbal response to 
the Board is stated below. 
 
Dave's response to the Board that we couldn't stop Paul Wisniewski from entering his lot from 
the easement/ private road end. If we wanted to put a fence on the lot line between the 
easement and his lot #121 we could but would have to leave 10' openings in the fencing. Dave 
didn't agree with Droste's statement that Paul Wisniewski owned the easement. After the 
discussion the board authorized Dave Bieganowski to send a  reply to Droste's letter. 
 
This meeting was closed at 9:15 am. 

 
 


